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To: CIML Members 

Subject: CIML  approval of OIML R 75-3  

   Heat meters. Part 3: Test Report Format 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

The Draft of OIML Recommendation R 75-3 together with the Information document and a table for 
comments have been uploaded onto the Members Page of the OIML web site in the form of a WinZip 
file.  

The DR of R 75-3 Heat Meters. Part 3: Test Report Format is now submitted to the CIML for direct 
online approval and “Yes” votes from more than 50 % of CIML Members will be sufficient for 
approval. 

CIML Members are now invited to vote on the approval of this Draft; comments may also be 
submitted using the form contained in the Zip file.  

The comments received from Members will be used to improve this Draft Recommendation, which 
will be published directly, provided that the result of the present CIML voting is favorable according 
to the same rules that are applicable for the approval of International Documents.  

The deadline for voting is 31 July 2006. 

To download the documents in a Zip file, please visit the table “OIML projects submitted for CIML 
online voting” on the Members’ home page (http://www.oiml.org/members). For voting click on 
“Click To Vote” in the table.  You may then enter your country’s vote using your personal ISO 
country code as your login and the password supplied to you previously. If you have forgotten or 
mislaid your personal password, in order for you to retrieve it by e-mail please visit 
http://www.oiml.org/members/data/reminder.html. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us in the event of any difficulty. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Attila Szilvássy 
Assistant Director, B I M L 
asz@oiml.org 
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